YEARBOOK...NOW AND FOREVER

Dear Member of the Class of 2023 and Parent/Guardian:

The excitement of senior year in high school is fast approaching. The 2022-2023 academic year will begin in just a couple
weeks and this year’s yearbook staff will be selected so they may begin work on the Nineteenth edition of The Titan. As
The Titan staff begins to work they would like to inform the Nashua High School Class of 2022 of some important
guidelines that everyone must follow in order to have their senior portrait in the yearbook.

1. To be included in the yearbook, ALL senior yearbook portraits from the Class of 2023 must follow certain guidelines. The
deadline for having the senior yearbook portrait submitted is October 14, 2022. There will be no exceptions. Please
sign up for your class of 2023 Google Classroom, for additional senior information.

2. Senior portraits beginning this year are to be taken by a Professional photographer of the seniors family choice. We will no
longer be requiring Mark Lawrence as the senior class portrait photographer.

3. To submit your Senior Portrait please send them digitally to: The Class of 2023 Google Classroom. Please submit following
the instructions in google classroom.

Please inform your photographer of the following criteria;
e  Upload ONE full color digital photo; we will not accept black and white photos.
e JPEG format is required. No TIFF or PNG files are allowed.
e  Photo quality needs to be 300 DPI or higher for the actual size of the photo. In other words, we need a high resolution
Dphoto for printing purposes.
Size needs to be 2 %: inches by 3 % inches.
Portraits should be vertical head-and-shoulder shots; we will not accept horizontal or full body photos.
No props, hats, or hands by the face in photos. No borders or special effects. No text.
Simple, neutral backgrounds look best in the yearbook.
Cannot not be taken off Instagram, Facebook or any other social media platforms
No watermarks from photographer showing copyright.
Must have school appropriate clothing
Try to avoid close ups

We realize that the more formal, head-and-shoulders shot may not be your favorite pose or the one you choose to exchange
with friends, but these guidelines will ensure consistency in the yearbook.

Please be assured if these guidelines are followed that a senior can be certain that their photo will be among the Class of 2023 photos
published in The Titan, the Nashua North annual yearbook, without placing constraints on the senior and their family's selection of a
senior portrait photographer. If the photo has been taken from social media, phone cameras and or does not have enough resolution to
fit in our senior section, we reserve the right to use their school ID photo from 2022-2023 .

Thank you for your cooperation in helping to make The Titan in 2023 our best yearbook yet. If you have any questions please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Stacy Gingras
MaryJean Flanagan
The Titan Advisors
gingrass@nashua.edu

flanaganm@nashua.edu
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